
From: Dennis Lawyer
To: swalter@corscanplus.com
Date: Thu, Dec 15, 2005  6:54 AM
Subject: NRC License MC 137750

License No.: 32-31038-01
Docket No: 03036917
Control No: 137750

Dear Dr. Walter,

Sorry we have not been able to communicate by phone.  We are having training seminars and I
have been in my office.  What you had sent me for Dr. Beth Bartholomew is the classroom and
laboratory training.  What I need is an attestation statement of her work experience.  As
described in item 2 B of our letter on November 2, 2005.

The preceptor written attestation by Christine Z. Dickinson, M.D. did not state that Dr. Beth
Bartholomew’s work experience included:
(1) Ordering, receiving, and unpacking radioactive materials safely and
performing the related radiation surveys;
(2) Performing quality control procedures on instruments used to determine the activity of
dosages and performing checks for proper operation of survey meters;
(3) Calculating, measuring, and safely preparing patient or human research subject dosages;
(4) Using administrative controls to prevent a medical event involving the use of unsealed
byproduct material;
(5) Using procedures to safely contain spilled radioactive material and using proper
decontamination procedures;
(6) Administering dosages of radioactive drugs to patients or human research subjects; and
(7) Eluting generator systems appropriate for preparation of radioactive drugs for imaging and
localization studies, measuring and testing the eluate for radionuclidic purity, and processing
the eluate with reagent kits to prepare labeled radioactive drugs.

Satisfactorily completing these work experiences are minimum requirements as listed in 10
CFR 35.290(c)(2). Please confirm this training by an authorized preceptor written attestation.

Please confirm that you no longer wish to have Michael K. Smith, M.D. to be added as an
authorized user on your license.

If you have further questions, I plan to be in my office on Friday, December 23.

Please note that you may not reply to this letter by return e-mail.  Your reply must be in writing
by letter or facsimile (610-337-5269).  If we do not receive a reply from you by December 19,
we will assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.

Sincerely,

Dennis Lawyer
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